
WALLINGFORD ENERGY COMMITTEE  
 

APPROVED Minutes for the September 19, 2023 Meeting  
6:00 PM Town Hall 

 
 

Attendees : Jay W., Tom F., Ken W., David C., Katherine M., Doug B., 
Jon A 
 
June minutes approved 
 
David advised that Ralph N. attended Selectboard meeting to discuss 
the town hall boiler replacement. The Selectboard was not interested 
in hiring an engineer for this proposed system. 
 
Ken reported that a town hall painting contract was accepted by the 
Selectboard. The weatherization bid resulted in three bidders with Eric 
Salsa’s bid selected for $24,800. 
 
WEC discussed the possibility of a town solar array but David 
explained that MERP grant money cannot be used for PV panels. 
David will continue to investigate this issue. 
 
Ken agreed to put together an RFP for the town Hall heat pump 
project. 
 
David agreed to ask the town Selectboard what specifically what 
ideas/ energy projects they would like the WEC to explore. David will 
also query adjacent towns to gauge the interest in a joint meeting of 
town energy committees. 
 
Adjourn 
 


